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To: 	Michelle Slater, Section Chair
From:	2012 SFS Nominating Committee

The 2012 Section Nominating Committee reports as follows:

In accordance with Articles V and VI of the section bylaws:

1.  The following officers will retain their positions without election:

Chair:				Michelle Slater
Immediate Past Chair:	James M. Kennedy

2.  The following member-at large continues with a two-year term ending in 2013:

Diane Henkels

In accordance with Articles V and VI of the section bylaws, the Nominating 
Committee has the following nominations for the 2012 election of officers and members-at-large of the Executive Committee of the Sustainable Future Section.  Because the section is relatively new, no one is nominated for the position of Chair-Elect at this time.
	
	1.  The following officers are nominated for a one-year term:

Secretary:		Jennifer Gates
Treasurer:		Robin Seifried

	2.  The following lawyers are nominated to serve as members-at-large for a two-		     				year term ending on December 31, 2014:

Dick Roy
Jim Kennedy

	3.  The following lawyers are nominated to serve as members-at-large for a one-		     				year term ending on December 31, 2013:
 
Dallas DeLuca
Janna Aginsky
Robert Mauger
Micah Steinhilb

4.  The following lawyer is nominated to fill the member-at-large position formerly held by Barry Woods, the term of which ends on December 31, 2012:

Anne McQuestin
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